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Dear Peter

Werecognise that our LGBTQ+ communities were disproportionately affected by the

wayhistorical laws, policies and processes may have been implemented.

We understand that these past injustices and inequity will have had an ongoing

impacton the trustin our service by membersof these communities.

As the Chief Constable of Gwent Police, I’m sorry that members of our LGBTQ+

communities may have had experiencesthat will have damagedtheir confidence in

the police.

We're committed to delivering a service that is reflective and inclusive ofall the

communities we serve, treating everyone fairly, with respect, to ensure they’re

protected from discrimination.

This includes both colleagues and membersofthe public.

We hopethat this recognition and apology for past injustices and our ongoing work

aroundinclusivity, will help to build trust and confidencein us.

Yours sincerely

( Pam Kelly
Chief Constable
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